UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

March 19th
1 9 4 ) |

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Div. of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear "Phog'":

. I received your letter with
reference to Bill Erickson and Jones from Leavenworth.

We watched these boys play
basketball against Lawrence High School a short time
ago and, also, previous to that time had talked to

them at Leavenworth.

Our impression is that they are
not big time. Rather, that they are average boys who
might develop. We expect to follow through in their
cases and, if possible, interest them in coming to tThe
University of Kansas.

I appreciate your giving me the
information and want you to know that at any time you
run across further information, we will be glad to
have you forward the same to us. '

~—Very sincerely yoursj
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